
 

9/16/2025  
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

●​ Students, please remember you are no longer able to use your phones in class. If you 
do not have a Chromebook, see Mrs. Hughes.  Staff, please provide students with paper 
copies of work.   

●​ ATTENTION STUDENTS: The make-up day for senior portraits will be Wednesday, 
October 1st, starting at 8AM. This is your LAST CHANCE to make sure your portrait is in 
the 25-26 yearbook if you missed senior portraits in August. 

●​ Underclassmen picture day will be Thursday, October 2nd. Look your best and smile for 
the camera!  

●​ We had a very exciting and successful Homecoming Week for 2025 last week. Thank 
you to the students who joined us to celebrate this past week. Students, please 
remember that since there are no theme days this week, we are back to the RCS 
Dress Code. No hats, hoods, do-rags, or wraps are allowed. In addition, no pajamas 
and no bellies should be showing.  

●​ Staff–At this time, please help us out by conducting a dress code check. Any students in 
violation, please send them to the office.  

●​ Unified Club Leadership Applications are available in Mr. Hardin's classroom (room #4). 
Applications are due to Mr. Hardin by September 26th.  If you have any questions just 
ask Mr. Hardin.  

●​ Senior Parent Night is Tuesday, September 16, at 5:30 in the auditorium. This is for all 
Seniors, Juniors who are graduating in June, and their parents. Information on 
graduation requirements, important dates and events, the college application process, 
and more will be discussed.  

●​ Senior counselor meetings will begin this week. Be sure to watch your emails for your 
appointment day and time. 

●​ Sophomores, the Envision Career Expo field trip will be held on Friday, October 3rd.  It is 
a career fair on the campus of RCC.  Forms are due back to your Cougar Compass 
teacher by Friday, September 19th. A video and more information is posted on Canvas. 
Reach out to Ms. Knight CDC for any questions.   

●​ There will be a Drama Club meeting today directly after school until 4:15 to discuss All 
County Theatre. Anyone interested in participating should attend! 

●​ Have a great Day Cougar Nation! 
 

 


